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Attention: Neil Sarnecki
Director, Saskatoon North Partnership for Growth (P4G)

Re: Proposed P4G District Official Community Plan Bylaw

Dear Committee:

Please accept this letter as a Letter of Support for the proposed P4G District Official Community Plan
Bylaw. As a significant land holder and developer in the City of Martensville and the region we certainly
embrace good planning practices and regional co-operation that will further benefit the overall region
and Saskatchewan at large.

Although being somewhat skeptical of the proposed changes initially, | can say we have been pleasantly
surprised by the co-operation of all of the P4G partners and their subsequent co-operation to create a
long term plan for the region.

Thank you to all of the P4G partners, the committees, land holders and stakeholders that have
participated with their vision and dedication to the region.

John Williams
President - Commercial & Land Corp. & North Prairie Developments LTD.

cc: Don Armstrong — Don Armstrong Consulting

Andrew Williams — CEO — North Prairie Developments
Mayor Kent Muench — City of Martensville
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